
Project Update: August 2020 
 
I wanted to report that due to the rainy season in January 2020 and the sanitary 
restrictions issued by the Costa Rican Government due to the pandemic, we were 
forced to cease field activities at the beginning of the year. For this reason, I wanted 
to inform that I am just in the stage of data analysis and writing of the final report, 
which will take 2 - 3 months. I would like to request this additional time to present the 
final report. 
 
On the other hand, I want to send you some pictures as an update on my project. 
Because of a malfunction in my personal computer and health restrictions related to 
the pandemic, I was unable to have my computer repaired until now, which is why I 
did not have access to my data. I have already solved that problem and I am already 
working smoothly. 
 
I also want to report that during the field work, I documented the data collection 
process on video. At the moment, I am preparing a video, as update material. I will 
send it the following week. 
 

  
Left: A Panthera onca in a forest with 7 years of regeneration. Right: A Tapirella bairdii 
in a forest with 7 years of regeneration. 
 

 
Checking a camera trap in a forest with 19 years of regeneration 


